
 

Gist of the Second Meeting of the 
CDC Committee on Physical Education (2006-2007) 

held on 24 August 2007 
 

1. The minutes of the last meeting were confirmed with a minor 
amendment on the attendance list. 

2. Members were updated on the following pertaining to the development 
of the new senior secondary curriculum: 

- Distribution of the NSS PE Curriculum & Assessment Guide to all 
primary and secondary schools 

- Exchange of views with the Hong Kong Physical Education 
Teachers Society on the design of the NSS PE Elective curriculum 

- Concerns of schools for implementing NSS PE raised at “Middle 
Managers Workshops for Migration to 334”  

- The meeting with university teaching staff to exchange views and 
introduce to them the development of the NSS PE Elective 

- The support measures for NSS PE Elective provided by the EDB 
and the HKEAA  
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